NOVEMBER 2024 NEWSLETTER







AMVETS is proud to offer scholarships/grants to our nation's Veterans, Active Duty, Guard and Reserves; their Spouses as well as their Children and Grandchildren. **AMVETS scholarships are designed to fulfill a financial** gap after all Federal/State grants and/or scholarships available to an eligible applicant have been exhausted.

Here are some of the scholarships awarded annually and funded by the **AMVETS National Service Foundation:**

- Six \$4,000 scholarships for high school seniors (\$1,000 a year of a four-year undergraduate program or at an accredited technical/trade leading to certification or a degree; one selected from each district)
- Three \$4,000 scholarships for veterans (\$1,000 a year of a four-year undergraduate program or certification/degree from an accredited technical/trade school; no regard for district boundaries)
- One \$1,000 scholarship for a JROTC high school senior entering any undergraduate program (no regard for district boundaries)

Eligible Applicants Must:

- Apply between January through April 30th Incomplete and late entries will be disqualified
- · Have a 3.0 GPA
- · Be a United States Citizen
- For specific criteria for veterans, active duty in the United States military, National Guard or Reserves, spouses or children, please visit the

Check out the scholarships HERE







ACADEMIC TOOLS

Emailing Professors By NC State University

You will likely need to communicate with your instructor via email at various points in your college career, oftentimes to arrange meetings, ask simple questions, or make polite requests. Though not an in-person interaction, a well written email can still help you to build a relationship with your professor and benefit your progress in the course. In fact, when professors receive polite, professional emails (as opposed to overly casual, presumptive messages), they are more likely to feel motivated to work with the sender and perceive the student as more likely to succeed.

When to Email vs. When to Meet in Person

Email

- · Scheduling a meeting
- · Clarifying deadlines, requirements, assignments, etc.
- Replying to an email from your instructor that requires a response

In Person

- · Asking in-depth questions about assignments or course content
 - · Reviewing an exam, quiz, paper, etc.
 - · Discussing your grade

Do's and Don'ts

Do:

- · Add a subject
- Use a salutation ("Dear Professor Smith") Use proper grammar and spelling

 - · Write in full sentences
- · Include your name, course, and section number
- · Acknowledge a reply ("Thank you for your help")

Don't:

- · Ask questions that have already been answered
 - · Send before proofreading
 - · Expect an immediate reply
- · Complain about a grade or course policy; it's best to have that conversation in person

MITLYSY, LO CINITIYV



Also, we will be setting up our annual Field of Flags display for **Veterans Day at the Library Quad on** Friday, November 8th at 4pm. If you'd like to volunteer to help, please sign up in the Veterans Center.



There are two different apps to register for classes. **True or False?**

The first 5 students to email the correct answer to veterans@suu.edu will be placed in a drawing for a Veterans Center trucker hat!

